
 COUNTY OF MONTEREY 
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
CANNABIS COMMITTEE 

OF THE MONTEREY COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
SCHEDULED FOR 

MAY 1, 2025 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
 

 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS ON 

JULY 31, 2025, 2PM 

IN MONTEREY COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER 

MONTEREY ROOM  

168 W. ALISAL ST, 2ND FLOOR 

SALINAS, CA 93901 
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